From: gregory_rice@partner.nps.qgov on behalf of GOGA Planning, NPS <goga_planning @nps.qov = Sent: Wed 9/28/2016 11:10 AM
To: MarinLCP

Co

Subject: Re: Coastal staff draft changes to Marin's LCPA now available for comment

&

Hello,
The National Park Service at Golden Gate National Recreation Area and Point Feves National Seashore are interested in potentiallvy submitting comments on this set of draft suggested
modifications. We notice that there was no set of dates or length of time mentioned for this comment period, can vou confirm what date comments must be submitted by, and if there will be

future opportunities to submit comments on these suggested modifications?

Thank vou in advance for this clarification.



